
 

 

Reading at Home 

Thank you so much for your continued support with reading. Reading at home is vitally important to 

your child’s development. Reading with your child every day, even if it is only for 10 minutes, can help 

build their vocabulary bank, build their confidence, develop their love of reading and develop their 

imagination. Remember your child does not always have to read to you, you can take it turns to read a 

page each or you could read your child’s library book with them. Please remember to sign your child’s 

reading record when you have read together.  
 

 

Who’s that Trip Trapping Over my Bridge? 

We hope you enjoyed watching our action video of The Little Red Hen last week. This week, we are 

reading The Three Billy Goats Gruff. We have retold the story using actions and following the story 

map. We have also drawn a picture of our favourite part of the story and written a sentence about it. 

The children are applying their embedded and new phonic knowledge – well done! 
 

 

Partitioning 

In Maths, we have been taking a whole number and partitioning it. For example, 7 (whole number) and 

partitioned it into 3 parts and 4 parts. The children have used cubes to support their learning and if 

they were feeling confident, they have had a go at writing it down (3 + 4 = 7). We have also explored 

how numbers can be partitioned in a few different ways, for example, 7 (whole number) and 

partitioned it into 6 parts and 1 part. 
 

Give us an BAFTA! 

As part of our Expressive Arts and Design topic, we have been having a go at being expressive. We have 

used our Three Billy Goats Gruff story to act out the story, using character masks and also having a go 

with puppets. The children have been brilliant at changing their voice for each character.  

 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend!  

The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 

 
●Show and Tell each Monday – one small item. 

●Library book changing day – Monday 

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday - Zebras 

Tuesdays - Parrots 

Wednesday – Monkeys 

●Phonics Folders are to be handed in on 

Wednesdays and will be sent back out with new 

sounds on Fridays.  
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Star Awards 

Lili & Grace 

 

Writer of the Week 

Sophie L-L 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571

